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APPENDIX A1 
 

 
SEMLEY 

 
LETTERS OF OBJECTION/SUPPORT 

 

LETTER FROM OBJECTION 

Anne Megdiche 
March Cottage 
Semley 

1. Supports the lowering of the limit to 30mph but considers it 
should extend further south by approximately 350 metres to 
cover a group of properties and the bends. 

Sedgehill and Semley 
Parish Council 

2. Unanimously agreed to support the proposal but also requested 
an extension westwards of approximately 100 metres towards 
but excluding the access to the Old Rectory. 

 
Comments 
 
1. The southern extension of 350 metres has very little development and does not meet 

the new 30mph criteria.  There have been no reported injury accidents in the latest 
three year period. 

 
2. There is no frontage development along this 100m length and an extension would be 

contrary to the criteria. 
 
Summary 
 

The scheme should be implemented as proposed.  


